
 
 
 

COUNCIL MEETING – 25 September 2019 
 

Question under Council Procedure Rule 15(3) 
 

QUESTION 14 
 
From: Councillor Lumby 
 
To:  The Leader (Cllr Thompson) 

 

“Does the Leader consider that there should be a second vote in all situations 
where some residents of the District are unhappy with result?” 
 
 
Reply 
 

“I do not consider that there should be a second vote in all situations where 
some residents of the District are unhappy with a result.  Democratically 
elected Councillors make decisions in the best interests of the residents of the 
whole district.  Clearly not every decision will be liked by everyone on every 
occasion, particularly when you consider the wide range of decisions that the 
City Council makes.” 


